
We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.  
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic 
Primary School    

 
NEWSLETTER Issue 21 

Week ending Friday 14th February 2020  

 

UNICEF article of the month: Article 12 
Every child has the right to say what they think in all matters affecting them, and to have their 

views taken seriously. 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, the children in 3I and 4S gave a wonderful music performance to the parents. They have 

been learning to play ukuleles and recorders since September and demonstrated their confidence with 

flair!They played a variety of songs, with actions and beautiful singing too. We have invested in the 

Wider Opportunities Scheme with the Redbridge Music School to ensure that all children in KS2 learn 

to play an instrument. We look forward to hearing 3N and 4B next term. Mr. Smith and Miss Ahmad 

would like to pass on their thanks to those parents who attended the reading coffee morning 

workshops. They hope you found them useful; for those parents who did not attend, they will be 

holding more coffee morning workshops later on during the year.                                                                                        

Local delivery drivers have been very busy lately, as the new stock of fantastic reading books arrive at 

SSPP! More information to follow soon; we are very excited!!!!!! 

May I remind all parents and carers that mobile phones at SSPP are banned. Only children in Y5 

and Y6 who walk to and from school without an adult, are allowed to have a phone; forms are 

available from the office which must be signed by the parent or carer.  Parent consultations take 

place on Thursday 27th February; school closes at 1.30pm.Please sign up for an appointment on 

Scopay. Your donations to the School Building Fund are now due, we ask for £10 per term per 

family, or you can make a one off payment of £30, via Scopay. Your very generous donations enable 

the school to be well maintained and carry out necessary building work.                                                                            

I wish you all a lovely half term break. 

God Bless 

 

S Johnson                                                                                                                                                       

Headteacher        

                                                                                                                                                      

Lola Updates                  
I was very busy this week, 

hearing readers, watching 

phonic lessons and taking 

Y6 girls for a walk!                                

So exhausting,                                                                                                                                      

I need a week off!            
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ASSEMBLIES & YEAR GROUP MASSES 

Thursday 12th March 5B assembly 

Thursday 19th March 4S assembly 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 28th February School Disco: Reception and KS1 3.30-5.00pm, KS2 5.30-7.00pm 
Thursday 5th March World Book Day: non uniform Day (Non uniform PJ day £1.00 for CAFOD) 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
The year 5 and 6 choir will be performing at the Royal Albert Hall on Wednesday 4th March 2020 for its 23rd 
Biennial concert. Join us for a night of sensational musical talent from the Redbridge Music Service and over 
50 choirs from local Redbridge schools. 
Tickets are available from the Royal Albert Hall website. 
https://tickets.royalalberthall.com/booking/production/bestavailabl
e/70624 

 

 
GOSPEL 
Corinthians 13:4-8 14th February 

Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not proud. It does not 
dishonour others, it is not self-seeking, it is not easily angered, it keeps no record of wrongs. 
Love does not delight in evil but rejoices with the truth. It always protects, always trusts, 
always hopes, and always perseveres. 
Love never fails. But where there are prophecies, they will cease; where there are tongues, they 
will be stilled; where there is knowledge, it will pass away. 

 
We reflect on God’s love for all of us, on this Valentine’s Day.     
 

 
PRAYER FOR THE WEEK 
Father in Heaven, we thank you for the precious gift of love you have                                                        
given to the world. You teach us to love one another as you have loved us.                                                             
Thank you for blessing us every day with this love. 
 
Amen. 
  

 

 
ATTENDANCE The whole school attendance last week was: 

95.61%. The class winner for the best attendance last week was: 6B 
99.33%. 
The class which needs to improve most: 3I for attendance of 91.22 %  
Best punctuality: 6B with 0 late marks. 
Class that needs to improve: 4B with 7 late marks. 
 

If your child is sick please phone the office by 9.30am or the absence will be 
unauthorised, also remember to send in a letter to the class teacher to explain  
the nature of the absence. Please avoid taking your child to medical                                                     
appointments in school time, unless it is an emergency, in which case you                                                   
much provide a copy of the appointment letter or card. 
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STAR PUPIL AWARDS 
 
 
 

EYFS KS1 Lower KS2 Upper KS2 
N(am) 
RA 
RS  
 

Zane 
Clara 
Krishita 

1K 
1M 
2B 
2P 

Pranav 
Tejveer 
Jeremiah 
Ismaeel 

3N 
3I 
4B 
4S 

Gabriel 
Renos 
Emily 
Gabriella 

5B 
5S 
6B 
6R 

Alvina 
Kerrin 
Meher 
Josh 

Congratulations to all our Star Pupils 
Keep up the good work! 

 
 

 


